Mr. George Schwartzman 350 Linden Walk, Apt. 5 Lexington, Kentucky

Dear George,

As of today the following programs have been scheduled for Hillel for the first senester of next year:

September 12 - An Open House and first meeting. September 17 - A special Hillel service at the Temple.

October 3

- Dr. Harriet Rose who will speak on counselling at the University.

October 24

- Rabbi Stanley Braw of Cincinnati who will speak on the Jewish view of marriage, and this will cost us \$75.00 for his visit.

November 7 December 5 - The motion picture "Affair /Blum".
- Mr. Mark Halleck speaking on sports at the University of Kentucky.

All of the speakers and the film have been verified as of this date.

Sincerely,

PS: We have not yet received the income tax material from Steve Lazar, and I must have it by the end of this week.

W.TL: mmw

cc: Harry Braunstein Jay Levine